

The Real Estate Finance Association held a breakfast meeting Dec. 2nd

December 09, 2010 - Financial Digest

The Real Estate Finance Association held a breakfast meeting Thursday morning, December 2nd at the law offices of Wilmer Cutler Pickering Hale & Dorr at Sixty State St.

The focus was on the Dodd Frank legislation's impact on real estate investment managers.

The panelists included Doug Cornelius, chief compliance officer of Beacon Capital Partners; John Schneider, principal of KPMG, LLP and Paul Schwartz, partner of Goodwin Proctor, LLP.

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540